
 
 
July 25, 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Mayor Lightfoot, 
 
 
 
On July 4th 2019 I sent you a letter via email and also certified letter to your office, it 
has now been more than 3 weeks and my letter to you requesting your assistance 
has not been responded to.  I have attached a copy of that letter that was sent to 
your attention.  
 
Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. once said,  “We need leaders not in love with money but in 
love with justice.  Not in love with publicity but in love with humanity.”  
 
As a public servant and a military combat veteran I hope that my call to help does 
not go unanswered.   It is my sincere hope to meet with you or your staff to discuss 
to the troubling issues within the Chicago Fire Department.  
 
Thank you and I look forward to hearing from you and your staff. 
 
 
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
 
 
Roberto G. Alamo 


